
Santiago, December 14, 1999 
 

Press Release 
 
At its monthly monetary policy meeting held today, the Board of the Central Bank 
considered the recent favorable macroeconomic developments and the projections for the 
year 2000 and therefore decided to keep the monetary policy interest rate at its current level 
of UF plus 5% and the liquidity credit lines also at their present rates.  
 
 
 


